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                    SSCI - Supplement Safety and Compliance Initiative

Created in 2017 through collaboration between retailers and manufacturers, and benchmarked against domestic
and international standards, SSCI GMP certification is designed to enhance consumer confidence in products.
Focused on improved traceability, and identification of dietary and food supplements ingredients, this program
assures authenticity, safety, and GMP compliance throughout supply chain. This program is sponsored and
adopted by numerous retailers and brands.

            Eurofins Good Manufacturing Practices for Dietary and Food Supplements 

Eurofins dietary and food supplements GMP certification combines the American National Standard for
dietary and food supplements, NSF/ANSI 455-2 with best practices for management and segregation of
goods and materials intended for global distribution to differing regulatory regimes. This program assures
compliance to United States regulations and best practices for dietary and food supplements products, and is
normative to the NSF/ANSI 455-2, a widely recognized standard accepted by many retailers. Tailored for a
global supply chain this GMP certification leverages Eurofins global-local capabilities to provide a uniquely
valuable compliance solution.

                    GRMA - Global Retailer and Manufacturer Alliance 

Based on the NSF/ANSI 455 suite of GMP standards for dietary and food supplements, cosmetics and over-the-
counter drug (OTC) manufacturing, the ANAB accredited GRMA scheme aims to enhance consistency and
harmonization of expectations for GMP compliance across the food, healthcare, and cosmetics industries. This
program is not only a GMP quality management system audit, but a detailed, scope-specific process certification.
The dietary and food supplements GMP scheme is the only GFSI benchmarked, accredited certification to NSF/ANSI
455-2 in the world, offering the greatest coverage for meeting multiple retailer requirements with one certification.

Eurofins Healthcare Assurance, your global trusted partner, offers dietary and food supplements Good
Manufacturing Practices (GMP) certifications by expert auditors from industry. With a worldwide network of
auditors, Eurofins is your trusted partner, providing world class GMP certification globally, delivered locally. 

The quality, safety, and regulatory compliance of the products you produce are achieved by implementation of
best practices and commitment to continuous improvement. Protect your brand, comply with expanding retailer
requirements and differentiate yourself from your competitors. Eurofins Healthcare Assurance provides
certification to three unique dietary and food supplements GMP schemes: 

www.eurofins.com/assurance/
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